From: Michelle Lowe < >

Sent: 26 April 2022 16:29

To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie>

Subject: A bigger library needed for Carrick.
To whom it may concern,

| am a primary school teacher in Scoil Mhuire on the Dublin Rd in Carrick.

| recently visited the library with a group of students. We are limited in the numbers we can bring
from the school as the space is so small.

The librarians are fantastic, and we are always treated very well when we visit, however, | am sure
you would agree, a community the size of Carrick needs a bigger, more modern facility.

| hope you will consider this in the next planning phase.
Yours faithfully,
Michelle Lowe

Sent from my iPhone



